
 

Administration of Emergency Epinephrine 

Training to administer emergency epinephrine is provided yearly for all staff during staff 
in-service days. Training will also be provided throughout the year on an as needed basis. 
Completion of training is tracked by the District Nurse. Training utilized the WI DPI approved 
course. Standing orders are maintained yearly authorizing the administration to students, 
regardless of current prescription for epinephrine, if they appear to be experiencing anaphylaxis. 
The District Nurse maintains stock Jr. and Full Dose EpiPens through the Epi Pens for Schools 
Program. Pens are stocked at the elementary school, middle school, and  high school, in the 
emergency medication cupboard. This is pursuant to WI State Statute 118.29.  


